
 



 
North Campus Subcommittee ʹ Luke Hopkins 
Winter walking trails route from T-field to LARS was approved with the support of 
Facilities Services.  
 
Grooming web site has peaks of activity. Most comments are positive. UAF 
groomer met with Birch Hill groomers to exchange information.  
 
Next NCS meeting is January 29. Several recommendations from the Trails Club 
will be considered.  
 
Ruckhaus asked if there is an effort to track the use of the walking trails. Luke 
replied that there is no tracking of trails use.  
 
Deb pointed out that access to walking trails from lower campus isn’t 
straightforward. Luke described the access from lower campus (via Chandalar 
initially). Deb isn’t sure we’ve done enough to publicize the walking trails. Luke 
pointed out that information has been included in the Cornerstone. Suggestion 
that information about the walking trails be provided to the Health initiative 
group (UA Wellness) on campus. 
 
Facilities Services Update ʹ Mike Ruckhaus 
The LIDAR equipment will be located to the west of the IAB greenhouse; the other 
locations were not cost effective.  
 
The recommendation on the naming of Troth Yeddha was approved by 
Chancellor. The boundaries of Troth Yeddha are regarded as “soft” to allow for 
adjustments in the future as necessary. The recommendation will be considered 
by the Board of Regents meeting at their February meeting. Dianne pointed out 
that a written request for a naming is usually forwarded by the Chancellor to the 
President, who in turn forwards the request to the Board of Regents (BOR); the 
written request is due to the BOR well in advance of the actual meeting.  
 
Deb pointed out that the State Virology Lab will be vacating its AHRB space by 
January 2009. The space will need to be renovated. SFOS, IAB, and SNRAS have an 
interest in the space. Planning for allocation and renovation will be undertaken 



over the next several months.



vegetative buffer to shield any structure from the pedestrian way that will run 
along Fairbanks Street. 
 
Next MPC Meeting 
January 31, 2008 at 9A in the Chancellor’s Conference Room 
 


